

Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

provost.ncsu.edu

Campus Box 7101 102 Holladay Hall Raleigh, NC 27695-7101 P: 919.515.2195

April 15, 2019

Ms. Brittany Riggs
Department of Mathematics
Box 8205
NC State University

Dear Ms. Riggs:

The Office of Faculty Development maintains the Thank a Teacher Program as a way to honor NC State faculty who have made a difference in students' lives. One of your students has provided these comments to thank you for your efforts and positive impact as a teacher.

Thank you so much for teaching me last semester in MA 141 section 004. I really enjoyed your class, and you were a great teacher. You explained things very well and taught at a good pace, and I am so grateful for all the help you gave me in Calculus I. Thank you for being willing to take time from your schedule to meet with me when I could not attend your office hours. You helped make my transition to a college math class easier because you were very approachable and helpful. The review sessions you offered at the end of the semester before the final were great to review the material before the exam. Thank you again for all the work you put into the class to help me learn and for getting to know me by name.

-- (Student Name Omitted)

Your efforts with this student are a reflection of your dedication to teaching and learning. I congratulate you on this recognition and offer my sincere appreciation for your work with students at NC State.

Sincerely,

Warwick A. Arden

Executive Vice Chancellor and Provost

WAA/jph

CC:

Alina Chertock Christine McGahan